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AM/HB 
 
18 June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our current work based around the book ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, Reception class will be visiting 
Wallington Hall on Tuesday 3rd July 2018. We will be visiting the walled garden and spending time at the 
adventure playground. 
 
Your child should wear non uniform and be dressed appropriately for the day, i.e. sunhat/shorts and wearing 
suncream which has been applied before leaving home or a warm coat, wellies/waterproofs, depending on the 
weather.  Please ensure your child wears enclosed and sensible shoes (no sandals) for running around and 
climbing on play equipment. 
 
Every child is entitled to a packed lunch provided by school.  However, please indicate on the reply slip below if 
you would like your child to bring their own from home.  If they do, please ensure it is in a named plastic bag 
which can be disposed of.  If it is warm, please make sure your child has plenty to drink and all children should 
bring a named water bottle. 
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of up to £5.00 towards the cost of the transport and school will buy an ice 
cream/ice lolly for every child who wishes to have one. 
 
Please sign and complete the permission slip below and return no later than Wednesday 27 June 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Reception Class Team 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- - 

Please return no later than Wednesday 27 June 2018 
Reception Class Trip to Wallington Hall 

 
I give permission for my child: _____________________________ Class  __________________   
 
to attend the trip to Wallington Hall on Tuesday 3rd July 2018  
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of up to £5.00.      
 
My child will bring a packed lunch from home 
 
 
Please cross out if you do not give permission.   
I give permission for my child to be offered an ice cream/ice lolly 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________Parent/Carer   Date_______________ 
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